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Weekly Newsletter 37 (4th July 2025)  
 

Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School 
Pot House Lane, Stocksbridge, Sheffield, S36 1EJ. Tel:   0114 2883109  

E-mail: enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/  

Newsletter: newsletter@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61557721150857 

What’s happening in school next week? 

• Mrs Greenwood is teaching Class 2 on Monday and Tuesday. 

• Street dance/cheerleading AND book club after school clubs on 

Monday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Taylor is teaching Nursery on Tuesday. 

• Multisports club on Tuesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Taylor is teaching class 2 on Wednesday. 

• Miss Spencer is teaching class 3 on Wednesday morning. 

• Open afternoon 3.00-4.00pm on Wednesday for parents to chat to 

existing teachers.  This is an opportunity to ask any questions you have 

from your child’s report. 

• Football club on Wednesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Induction Evening for Parents of Nursery children starting in September 

2025 – 5.00-6.00pm 

• Miss Bennett is teaching class 2 on Thursday and Friday.  Welcome 

back from maternity leave Miss Bennett! 

• Mrs Taylor is teaching class 3 on Thursday afternoon. 

• Gymnastics club on Thursday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Miss Kane is teaching the Orchard on Friday morning and class 8 on 

Friday afternoon. 

• Miss Spencer is teaching class 7 on Friday morning and class 1 on 

Friday afternoon. 

• Mrs Townsend is available to show parents around school on Friday 

between 1:00 – 2:00pm. 

• Arts & crafts AND Gardening clubs on Friday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

         

Attendance 

Our target is 96%.  This week’s 
attendance is 96.7% 

Class 1: 99% 

Class 2:  100% 

Class 3: 98% 

The Orchard: 89% 

Class 5: 95% 

Class 7: 99% 

Class 8: 97% 

 
Well done Class 2 

 

 

 

 

 

Punctuality 

Our doors open at 8.20am 

and learning starts at 

8.30am.  Our Phonics 

teaching begins at 9.00am 

each day. Here’s the 

number of children late this 

week.  

Monday: 12 

Tuesday:  10 

Wednesday: 4    

Thursday: 7 

Friday: 5 

Total: 38 

 

A BIG THANK YOU! 

We would like to say a very big thank you to our lovely FOSNI team 

and spouses for putting up our lovely new shed in the yard last 

weekend. It looks great so THANK YOU so much! 

mailto:enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/
mailto:newsletter@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61557721150857
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Looking ahead to the w.b. 14th July 2025. 

• The assembly theme will be “All change”. 

• Miss Bennett is teaching class 2 on Monday and Tuesday. 

• Mrs Townsend is available to show parent around school on Monday 11:00am – 12:00pm. 

• Street dance/cheerleading club 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Golden star assembly on Tuesday 15th July for Nursery, the Orchard and classes 7 & 8. 

8:45am. 

• Miss Kane is teaching class 5 on Tuesday. 

• Multisports club on Tuesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Golden star assembly on Wednesday 16th July for classes 1, 2, 3 and 5. 8:45am. 

• Mrs Taylor is teaching Nursery on Wednesday. 

• Miss Spencer is teaching class 3 on Wednesday morning. 

• Mrs Greenwood is teaching class 2 Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

• Football club on Wednesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Open afternoon on Wednesday – meet your child’s new teacher – 3:15 – 4:15pm. 

• Vinnies ice-cream van is visiting school on Thursday. 

• Gymnastics club on Thursday. 

• Friday will be a non-uniform day. A payment item will be set up on Parent Pay for a donation of £2. 

• Miss Kane is teaching the Orchard on Friday morning and class 8 on Friday afternoon. 

• Miss Spencer is teaching class 7 on Friday morning and class 1 on Friday afternoon. 

• Arts & crafts club and Gardening club on Friday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• School closes for the summer holidays! School re-opens on Tuesday 2nd September 2025. 

 

After school clubs 

Mondays – Street Dance/Cheerleading Club – 3:00-4:00pm AND Book Club 3:00 – 4:00pm.  

Tuesdays - Multisports Club – 3.00-4.00pm  

Wednesdays – Football Club – 3:00-4:00pm - FULL 

Thursdays – Gymnastics Club – 3.00-4.00pm 

Fridays – Arts & Crafts Club 3:00-4:00pm – AND Gardening Club – 3.00-4:00pm - FULL 

Spaces are limited and offered on a first come first served basis. If there is a club that your child 
would like to attend but there are no spaces available, please contact the school office and we can add 
them to the reserves list.   
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School Menu Spring/Summer 2025 (All school including Nursery) 

Week 1 
 

Monday Tuesday 
 

Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main course Pork sausage 
toad in the hole 
& home-baked 
potato wedges 

Mild chicken 
curry, mixed 
wholegrain & 
white rice 

Roast chicken 
with gravy, 
stuffing and 
mashed potato 

Wholemeal 
margherita pizza & 
pasta salad 

Fish fingers & 
chips  

Vegetarian 
main 
course 

Veggie sausage 
toad in the hole 
& home-baked 
potato wedges 

Macaroni cheese Quorn grill with 
gravy, stuffing 
and roast 
potatoes 

Cheese, onion & 
potato pie & home-
baked potato 
wedges 

Cheese flan, 
chips & ketchup 

Jacket 
potato and 
filling 

Jacket potato 
with cheese or 
baked beans  

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Sandwich 
option 

Ham  Ham  Ham Ham Ham 

Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo 

Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese 

Vegetables Broccoli, 
cauliflower, 
carrots & 
sweetcorn 

Garden peas, 
sliced carrots 

Broccoli, 
cauliflower & 
carrots  

Carrot & 
cucumber sticks 
or garden peas & 
sweetcorn 

Garden peas, 
baked beans 

Dessert Pinwheel 
biscuit & 
orange smiles 

Vanilla cookie Strawberry jelly 
with watermelon 
slice 

Marble sponge & 
custard/chocolate 
sauce 

Iced sponge 
cake 

Yoghurt and fruit are also available each day as an alternative to dessert along with a selection of breads, 

salads and fresh drinking water. 

 

Today we said bye to Mrs Ellis for a 

while.  We are sure going to miss her. 

She’s a brilliant teacher and a wonderful 

colleague. She has taken growing Baby 

Ellis in her stride as she does everything 

else. There will be a hole while she’s 

gone, but…. 

we hope Baby Ellis comes soon and Mr 

and Mrs E enjoy every moment with 

their new little bundle.  Good luck Jodie.  

If you take to motherhood as you have 

to teaching, you’ll be top drawer! 
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 A Thank You Note! 

Dear Stocksbridge Nursery Infant school, 

I wanted to write and say a very big thank you. You were all so kind and generous with your cards, notes, and 

presents. I truly felt like I received a lifetime’s worth of compliments! 

I miss visiting you each week, especially my dear book clubbers. It was always such a joy to spend time with 

you all. 

Please keep working hard—teachers love it when you try your best, and I know you’re all capable of amazing 

things. 

With love and best wishes, 

Mrs Bailey 

Reach More Parents 

We are going to start using this platform to communicate with parents.  It is more versatile and will make life 

easier in school.  It’s cheaper too than our current one.  Later today, you’ll receive an email with all the details 

in how to log in etc.  For the remainder of this year, we’ll use Reach More Parents and Eschools to allow 

everyone to get set up.  From September, we’ll just use Reach More. Parent Pay is integrated into Reach 

More so all your details, credit etc will be available through the website or the app. 
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Supporting Maths at Home 

It’s movie night but what about snacks. Create your own tuck shop. Line up items on the table which 

are priced. (10p for a lolly, 25p for a packet of crisps). How will you spend £2.00?  Will you have any 

change?  What coins will you get back in change? 

 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

New Uniform 

FOSNI now have all remaining stock of new school uniform that was still held in school from when we 

sold new uniform directly to parents. There are only limited numbers in certain sizes left. Please see 

the attached table for details of availability and cost. These are being offered at a minimum of 40% 

discount. Please contact FOSNI directly to purchase fosni@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Preloved 

FOSNI has a large stock of pre-loved logo-ed school uniform. £1 per item. All items are lovingly 

washed and ironed before sale by our wonderful FOSNI parents. Please see the attached table for 

details of availability and contact FOSNI directly to purchase fosni@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Iron on badges 

FOSNI also sell iron on school logo badges. These are £2.50 each and can be purchased from the 

school office. 

file://///sji-srv-dc01/workspace/LETTERS/NEWSLETTERS/2024-25/fosni@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
file://///sji-srv-dc01/workspace/LETTERS/NEWSLETTERS/2024-25/fosni@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
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Mrs Townsend’s Pupil of the Week 

Poppy Guy.  Poppy is a wonderful young person.  She has impeccable manners.  Poppy seems 

to know just the right thing to say to make people feel better.  She’s a trouper – a hard worker, a 

rule keeper and someone who is just lovely to be around.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery News 

What a wonderful day we had on Wednesday.  The children fed goats, llamas, sheep and cows, we 

grunted at pigs lounging in the sun, pretended to be meerkats, stroked the ponies, oohed and aahed over 

the piglets and found time to dig in the sand and climb on the straw bales.  The children were great 

company and really did us, and you, proud. 

Star of the Week 

Albie Crofts is such a smashing little chap - capable, helpful, thoughtful and becoming far more 

confident.  Albie asks questions when he wants to know something and always keeps the Golden Rules. 

**PE kits from September 2025** 

In September we would like the children to come to school each day in their 

uniform. They will need a PE kit in school in a named PE bag.  Our PE kit is black 

shorts, a white t-shirt, a pair of pumps and a pair of black jogging bottoms for 

outdoor PE.  We will send this home at the end of each half term for washing.  

The children will get changed in school for PE lessons and also for sporting after 

school clubs. 

Summer Reading Challenge 2025. 

The Sheffield Libraries Summer Reading Challenge 2025, themed "Story Garden," encourages children 

aged 4-11 to read six or more library books over the summer. The challenge launches on Saturday 5th 

July, in Sheffield libraries, and ends on Saturday 13th September. Children can participate by visiting 

their local library, discovering new books, and enjoying fun, imaginative activities. Those who complete 

the challenge could receive a medal and certificate. 

If you would like to take part but your child is not a member at Stocksbridge Library, you can pick up a 

registration form from the school office. You will then need to sign up to do the challenge with the 

library.  
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The children’s out of school achievements this week. Keep them coming.  What they do and learn 
out of school is as important as what they do here.  

                

             

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to this lovely girl for getting another 2 
certificates in swimming! 10 meters and stage 3! 

Keep it up, that’s fabulous! 
 

Please find below the latest Eat Smart Newsletter, which includes upcoming grant and training 

opportunities, information about healthy initiatives and much more! 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/1HlMGOdt276o3BE5?ref=email 

Cleaners vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a cleaner at Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School. If you are interested, please 

visit the following link: https://teaching-vacancies.service.gov.uk/jobs/cleaner-stocksbridge-nursery-

infant-school-sheffield-south-yorkshire 

Lost coat 

Please could we ask everyone to check at home if their child has come home with a coat that does not 

belong to them? The coat is a two-tone blue colour and age 7-8. We have searched all around school 

and we cannot find it so we are wondering if it has gone home with someone by mistake. Thank you. 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/1HlMGOdt276o3BE5?ref=email
https://teaching-vacancies.service.gov.uk/jobs/cleaner-stocksbridge-nursery-infant-school-sheffield-south-yorkshire
https://teaching-vacancies.service.gov.uk/jobs/cleaner-stocksbridge-nursery-infant-school-sheffield-south-yorkshire
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  This week’s praise board  

• Mrs Jennings would like to say a massive well done to Mrs Ellis, you made it!! Now relax and wait for 

the arrival of Baby Ellis. 

• Mrs Jennings would also like to say thank you to ALL of Class 2 for looking after Mrs Ellis for her while 

she has been off school. 

• Phoebe Harvey, Skyla Taff and Ava Halliday always sing so beautifully in our Leavers rehearsals. 

• Thank you to India Briggs and Layali-Mekkah Lahdiri for being dedicated choir members. 

• Adem Boudabouza has such lovely manners. Thank you for being so polite to everyone around you.  

• Well done Rosie Wainwright for using her 2, 5 and 10 times table to count coins.  

• Olivia Stokes asked what a word meant in assembly as she didn’t understand it.  That’s great Olivia.  

• Thankyou Olivia Stokes for very kindly and patiently helping one of our friends from the orchard put 

his Hi Vis jacket on at lunchtime and help him outside 

• Billie Brown made Mrs T feel better this week when she told her that you’re never too old to have a 

party! 

• Thank you, Billie Brown and Ada-Grace Shaw who did a brilliant job of, tidying the hall after 

lunchtime. 

• Mrs Turner is so proud of George Barrott-Young this week, he has worked really hard on his phonics! 

• Thank you George Barrott-Young for helping Sara wipe the tables at lunch time. 

• ‘Mrs Townsend!’ called Lucian on Monday as she walked down the corridor.  ‘Nice outfit.’ he said. 

• Thankyou Jazmine Attard and Tilly Anderson for helping their friends in Maths this week when they 

were finding things a little tricky. 

• Well done to Emily Jowitt for practising using money at home with her own shop. 

• Thank you for being such a kind and supportive friend this week  

• Thank you, Rosalie Roberts, for baking your friends in class 5 some biscuits last week they were 

delicious. 

• Thank you, Henry Smith, for retrieving lost playground equipment and putting it away! 

• Seb Wood has worked hard in phonics this week. Keep it up, Seb!  

• Harry Radford wrote a fantastic poem about a spider. Well done, Harry! 

• Teddy Hanson has had amazing manners during transition this week. 

• Noa Worrall's independent skills are top notch.  She knows how to look after herself, listens well and 

can seek help on the rare occasion that she should need it.  She's all ready for school. 

• Teddy Hanson is kind to friends in Nursery who don't always find following instructions as easy as he 

does.  He shows them what they should be doing and helps them.  The grown-ups on the trip also 

commented on Teddy's excellent manners. 

• Charlie Ibbotson-Daw always involves the most reluctant of players in his games.  Well done for 

being kind. 

• Oakley Rooke is so enthusiastic - always.  He has a real zest for life. 
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